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President’s Post
Margaret Ann Randolph

Greetings to All CMC Members,
For those who missed the October

meeting:  The Ashton-Francisco Ensemble
delighted our audience with a superb chamber
music concert,  Those who attended sat in
awe of these wonderful performers!  This
Sanctuary has plenty of room to "space" and
even from the back, the sound is equally fine.

We were also fortunate to have such a
fun picnic!  Great "spacing" in a larger
Shelter 4, great weather, and a great
talented, rhythmical, musical trio that kept
us quite entertained!  Barb Storm did a
fine job of introducing new members.
Bruce Clark and Jane Hosemann were
great hosts!

Best wishes to each of you as we try to
stay healthy, and hoping to see you in
November and December.

Sincerely,
Margaret Ann Randolph, President

====================

The Ashton-Francisco Ensemble

Dr. Bruce Ashton, Nathan Francisco,

Ellen Ashton Francisco, Jeremy Francisco

U P C O M I N G   E V E N T S
Bruce Clark

Harpist and / or Handbells Concert
● Saturday, December 12, 2020
● First Cumberland Presbyterian Church
● Time:  11:00 a.m. (tent.)
● NO HOLIDAY LUNCHEON

CMC and The MacDowell Club Concert
● Sunday, January 17, 2021
● First Cumberland Presbyterian Church
● Time:  3:00 p.m.

Voci Virili Men’s Consort
Harv Wileman, Artistic Director

● Sunday, February 28, 2021
● Hixson United Methodist Church
● Time:  3:00 p.m.

CMC College Scholarship Competition
Auditions by Area High School Seniors
New Officer Nominations

● Sunday, March 14, 2021
● Location to be determined
● Time:  2:00 p.m.

Scholarship Winners Recital & Tea
New Officer Election

● Sunday, April 18, 2021
● Location & Time to be determined

125th Anniversary of the
Chattanooga Music Club
New Officer Installation

● The Walden Club
● Date & Time to be determined

http://www.chattanoogamusicclub.org


September Picnic
(Masks were removed for pictures)



Katheron Latham and Central High
School are excited to announce the
installation of a brand new piano lab at the
school.  The lab was funded by community
donations and support. Admiral and Mrs.
Vance Fry were lead donors, sponsoring a
matching grant program which sparked the
interest of the community.

New Members
● Kim Coffey

● Linda & Russell Friberg

● Mary Ann Meers

● Sandy Morris

● Meredith Neal

● Mary Margaret Neel

● Alejandro Olson

● Betty Whaley

Dr. Lynn Worcester Jones has an
article on “Repertoire Swaps” in the
current issue of  Piano Magazine

and a
new baby!

Patrick & Lynn W. Jones’ focussed new son

*****************************************
Bill & Viktoria Lindsey have an adorable

new grandson.
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Chattanooga Music Club Officers, 2020 - 2021

President Margaret Ann Randolph
First Vice President (Programs) Bruce Clark
Sec. Vice President (Publicity) Buddy Shirk
Third Vice Presidents (Yearbook) Jamie Curtis
Fourth Vice President (Membership) Charlynne Fry
Recording Secretary Victoria Leather
Corresponding Secretary Lounelle Draper
Treasurer Dr. Ralph Altman
Historian Pam & Gary Helton
Parliamentarian Dr. Martin Perez
Advisory Board Chair Beth Foster Long


